
Use of Hurdles for the Fire Captain Examination 

The hurdle for the Fire Captain rank will be implemented after Phase I at approximately 
½ standard deviation below the mean.  

Candidates who are invited to and complete all three phases, other than those who get 
promoted from the current list before calculations for the new list are completed, will 
have their names placed on the eligible list. 

Fire Captain Multiple-Choice Results and Fire Captain Tactical Admission Notices are 
scheduled to be sent February 24, 2023. 


